
   Contacting Campers

  Campers truly love to receive letters from home. They receive 
their mail each day after lunch and always look forward to this time, 
and receiving a hand written letter is very special. Since "snail 
mail" can take three to five days for delivery, preparation (send 

letters even before camp begins) and patience are necessary - but a hand-written letter 
is often kept for years. Take the time to write a letter, we think this is one of the most 
memorable parts of a camping experience.

It is acceptable to send packages to your camper, but we ask for your help in using 
good judgment in doing so. Remember food and candy is not allowed in the cabins and 
some cabin mates may not receive any mail or packages.

Example: Letter & Package Address 
< Camper Name >
Camp Manatawny 
33 Camp Rd.  
Douglassville, PA 19518

Contacting the Summer Office:

Please call our summer office only while your child is at camp for such issues as family 
emergencies, late or early pick up and drop off, or for any other urgent matters.

 (610) 707-CAMP [2267]
Be advised the summer office staff does not have regular office hours. Please 
leave a message if necessary.


